
Greater Blessings Through  

Samaritan’s Purse Shoeboxes 

 

Dear St. John’s Congregation, 

I wanted to let you know how much I value you and St. John's Presbyterian 
Church and your partnership with Operation Christmas Child. 

The Gospel is reaching to the ends of the earth, and you are a part of it as you 
pack and promote shoebox Gospel Opportunities. In 2022, over 10.5 million 
shoeboxes were collected worldwide, and even now children are hearing the 
Good News of Jesus Christ! The 26 shoeboxes St. John's Presbyterian 
Church packed are bringing children to Jesus. On average 1 in 6 children who 
receive a shoebox will give their lives to Christ. That means from the 
26 shoeboxes your church/group packed,  4 children will give their lives to Christ. 
God uses every single shoebox as a Gospel Opportunity! 

Be encouraged, your involvement in Operation Christmas Child is having an 
impact in your community and around the world. To hear more of how shoeboxes 
are transforming lives, please visit samaritanspurse.ca/celebrate. If I can support 
you and your involvement in Operation Christmas Child in any way, please reach 
out to me at surreyshoeboxes@gmail.com 

To order your shoeboxes for this year, go 
to https://secure.samaritanspurse.ca/material to place your shoebox order. 

It’s my privilege to serve alongside you.  I can only imagine what God will do in 
2023! 

Sincerely, 

Tanya Reddekopp 
Church Relations Coordinator 
Operation Christmas Child Surrey Alliance Church Team 
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